
AS BIKES Committee
Minutes
February 23, 2009

Attending:
Scott Bull, Nathan Pfaff, Jessica Gasiorek, Chris Wendle Jamey Wagner, Farfalla
Bora, Officer Smorodinsky, Officer Baker, Marc Fisher.

1. Roll Call and Approving February 2 Minutes

2. AS BIKES Business
a. Project Updates

Campbell Hall – $12,500 of AS BIKES funding has been approved
for PEAK racks (match of $12,500 from FM and $5,000 gift) .
$30,000 is already committed for racks which should be delivered
and installed during spring break, the remaining racks will be
installed during the summer.  An additional $40k is required for
landscaping to be redone.  Marc wants to wait till summer to tackle
the landscaping as it removes all of the juniper hedge, places
passes in the fence and landscapes the south side of the lot.

Music – We are still waiting on an estimate to come back, hopefully
by the end of this week.  After the estimate is in we can figure out
how to fund both the Campbell Hall project and the Music North
project.

Tree root and repaving – Repaving near the AS Bike Shop is high
priority.  Chris wants this done ASAP, Marc suggests we wait until
late summer when the new building is occupied and construction
traffic in the area has ceased.

b. Bike Path Signage and Marking

Officers Baker and Smorodinsky brought an in depth report on
signage to be placed in lots and repair of lettering on the paths.  We
will work with Mar and facilities on figuring out a cost for the torch
down letters to make the necessary adjustments and get the signs
made.

c. Housing Racks

New racks are being placed by housing at San Clemente, these are
the large loop racks that are hard to use and unsightly.  Nathan will
talk to Barry Colwell in housing to encourage housing to change the
standard for racks to PEAK racks to maximize space.  Marc



suggests if they have problems with the aesthetics to use the
painted PEAK racks such as those on Pardall.

3. Adjourn


